
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON PROPOSED PLANS AND 

SPECIFICATIONS, FORMS OF 
CONTRACT AND ESTIMATE OF 
COST FOR THE NEW PUBLIC 

WATER SUPPLY WELL PROJECT
	 Notice Is Hereby Given: That at 
7:00 p.m., on August 3, 2022, at the 
Fort Atkinson Community Center, 
303 3rd Street NW, Fort Atkinson, 
Iowa, the City Council of the City 
of Fort Atkinson will hold a public 
hearing on the proposed plans and 
specifications, forms of contract 
and estimate of cost (the “Contract 
Documents”) for the proposed New 
Public Water Supply Well Project 
(the “Project”). 
	 Major components of the Work 
include:
	 Contract I - Well
	 All necessary labor, supervision, 
equipment, tools and material to 
construct a 8” public water supply 
well approximately 875’ deep with a 
capacity of approximately 100 gpm, 
well electrical, flushing hydrant and 
miscellaneous piping.
	 Contract II - Well House
	 All necessary labor, equipment, 
supervision, tools and materials to 
furnish a 12’ X 20’ prefabricated well 
house, foundation, electrical, inter-
nal piping, external piping, gener-
ator, generator at existing well and 
surface restoration.
	 The Work shall be constructed on 
150th Street and 8th Street in the 
City of Fort Atkinson, Winneshiek 
County, Iowa.
	 A copy of the proposed Contract 
Documents is on file for public in-
spection in the office of the City 
Clerk. 
	 At the hearing any interested per-
son may file written objections or 
present oral comments with respect 
to the subject matter of the hearing. 
	 Michele Elsbernd 
	 City Clerk
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Published in the Calmar Courier on 
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